Calling all Fourth Grade Students!!

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Hillside School Store will be opening in late September, and YOU can volunteer to help run it!

The Hillside School Store is open on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays.  We need volunteers to be there from 8:20am-8:50am to open the store and help sell the items.  All fourth grade students are eligible to volunteer as a store manager – you’ll need to be punctual, organized, courteous and able to make change.  Please note that parents will need to volunteer as well.  One parent chaperone is required each morning to help their child and a second student helper.  

If you are interested, please fill out this form and return it to school (marked PTO – School Store) by September 14, 2015.  You will receive information about your assigned dates via email.  The schedule will also be printed in each Hillside Highlights.  Please be sure to remember that orchestra, band and chorus have morning practices that may conflict with the school store.  

Questions?  Contact Jennifer Bachman – jenwysocki@comcast.net.


4th grade volunteer: _______________________________________________

Core Room and Teacher: __________________________________________

Days available: 
Monday?   Y / N           Wednesday?   Y / N           Friday?   Y / N

Do you intend to participate in: 

Orchestra?   Y / N           Chorus?   Y / N           Band?   Y / N

Parent volunteer: _________________________________________________

Email: ___________________________________________________________

Phone Number: ___________________________________________________

Parent Signature: _________________________________________________

Please note any limitations (such as a parent only being available the 1st Friday of each month, or only once a month maximum, etc.) on the back of this form.  
